
Summer 2024

Hi Boys and Girls!

I hope you are having a great summer! My name is Mrs. Guiffreda and I

am going to be your kindergarten teacher this year at Arrowhead. I hope you

are getting excited for a great school year. I am looking forward to a fun-filled

year of making new friends, reading books, writing stories and learning so many

new things!☺

On the first day of school, I will be waiting for you at the bus circle.

Look for me when you get off the bus. I will be holding a stuffed ZEBRA!

In addition to the kindergarten supply list, I am asking that you please send in:

⮚ $10 to cover the cost of supplies c鄀a


